Cell Phone Policy

Robinson Elementary School

Cell phones are not appropriate for use during the school day. Ringing phones,
text messaging, and phone photography are disruptive to the instructional
environment. Student should secure a cell phone in a purse, pocket, or locker
and the phone should be turned off. If a student deems it necessary to make a
phone call, they may contact administration or a certified staff member for
permission. Cell phones may only be used before and after the regular school
day and during the student’s afternoon break AND Not Between classes.

Consequences for violations of cell phone policy:
1% offense: Phone will be taken and returned to student at the end of the day.
2" offence: Phone will be taken and returned to parent only!

3" offense: Phone will be taken for the remainder of the semester.



